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Dear Editor,

I am pleased to submit the manuscript entitled “MANAGEMENT OF ADVANCED PANCREATIC CANCER WITH GEMCITABINE PLUS ERLOTINIB: EFFICACY AND SAFETY RESULTS IN CLINICAL PRACTICE”, for its consideration for publication in Journal of the Pancreas.
The aim of the present study was to review our single center experience with the combination of gemcitabine and erlotinib as standard first-line treatment for unresectable, locally advanced or metastatic pancreatic cancer in order to assess its efficacy and toxicity in clinical practice.

The contents of this manuscript will not be copyrighted, submitted, or published elsewhere while acceptance by Journal of the Pancreas is under consideration. All co-authors agree with the submission of the manuscript to Journal of the Pancreas.
This study was supported by Roche Farma, S.A. All authors state that they have no conflicts of interest.

The final version of the manuscript was review and approved by all authors. We accept full responsibility for the design and conduct of the study, and had full access to the data and controlled the decision to publish them. All co-authors agree with this and have participated in the study to a sufficient extent to be named as authors.

Looking forward to your opinion, 

Dr. Robert Díaz 
